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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hu.ndreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bradie Steele
2205 Valentine
Pekin, Illinois 61554
bradiesteele@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bethany Meyer
1011 S Washington
Manito, Illinois 61547
bethanymillar33@yahoo.com
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Taylor bigs
910 amande st
pekin, il 61554
tjbugal3@yahoo . corn

3098400590
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January 28, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

william oleary
2100 norman drive
waukegan, illinois 60085
williamoleary@unitedconveyor.com

8476504256
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Veriance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Karen Gustafson
3002 Somme Ct.
Jolet, IL 60435
kgustafson@agingspecialists.org
815—740—4207
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Dontrol Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathy Eulitz
251 N. Center St.
Jolet, IL 60435
keulitz@agingspecialists.org
815—723—9713

Page 1 of 1



https://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/Inbox. 2/8/201 3 ion—42 5 .EML/?cmd’body&Security=2&unfiItered= 1 PC # 5057

January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mary Pat Frye
251 N. Center St.

Jolet, IL 60435
mfrye@agingspecialists.org
815—723—9713
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February 1, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therrianit:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ryan Wendt
1919 S Michigan Ave #302
Chicago, IL 60616
Ryan. R . Wendt@sargentlundy.com
563—940—3536
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February 2, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therrisult:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

henry gaines
721 s 10th
havana, ii 62644
gaineshenry@yahoo.com
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company a operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Dawn Fletcher
36576 N Mary Drive
Lake Villa, Il 60046
dawnf125@yahoo.com
847—473—5900
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

HAROLD STRIDER
1730 N CALRK ST #2506
CHICAGO, IL 60614
stridehd@hotmeil.com
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Melissa OBrien
251 N. Center St.
Jolet, IL 60435
mobrien@agingspecialists.org
815—723—9713
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education end municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lindsey Chojnicki
251 N. Center St.
Jolet, IL 60435
lchojnicki@agingspecialists.org
815—723—9713
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Pat Hensley
251 N. Center St.
Jolet, IL 60435
phensley@agingspecialists . org

815—723—9713
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Terry McCreery
1117 W Monroe St # 12
Chicago, IL 60607
tmccreery@mwgen.com
312—339—4280
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therrisult:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Frank Studer
1494 Widows Road
Wilmington, IL. 60481
fmj b 4 @ comcast . net
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therrisult:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Niedzwiecki
17515 S 65th Ave
Tinley Park, Il 60477
jniedzwiecki@mwgen. corn
815—207—4953
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

chris alberico
31680 S 216th ave
wilmington, illinois 60481
cal be rico @ brie 5 e rco n 5 truc t ion .com
8156932680
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Barry McGinnis
605 Deerfield Dr
Pekin, IL 61554
barry .mcginnis@comcast . net
309—824/3967
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Doard
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Deborah McGinnis
605 deerfield Dr
Pekin, IL 61554
dbbmcgnns@yahoo.com
309—202/6324

1 Page 1 of 1



https://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/Jnbox. 2/8/201 3 ion—43 1.EML/?cmdbody&Security=2&unfiltered=1 # 5071

January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

david hill
25101 old oak lane
shorewood, ii 60404
david.hilllO@comcast.net
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2/8/2013 PC# 5072

February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Dave Clark
1425 North Ave. Apt. 308
Waukegan, IL 60085
streetride69@gmail .com
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Daniel Mortensen
5288 Forest Circle 1
Stevens Point, Wisconsin 54481
dandimortensen@n2lmail.net
6127198552
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2/8/2013 PC# 5074

February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company a operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lee Wren
6955 s. East End Ave
Chicago, Illinois 60649
wren. family@ sbcglobal . net

773.493.3070
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help Sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathy Clifford
17W730 Butterfield Rd #120
Oakbrook Terrace , IL 60181
katherslO@hotmail.com
630—200—9356
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January 29, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Frederick Jackson
16025 palm dr
Crest Hill, Illinois 60403
factionjackson@aol.com
815—483—7960
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January 30, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Stanley Richards
1711 Tine Lane
Flossmoor, IL 60422
srichards@ameritech . net
708—715—0034
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2/8/2013 PC #5078

February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Antonio Carbajal
1224 Dover Ct.
Shorewood, Illinois 60404
acarbaj al@mwgen . corn
1—815—372—4553
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

J C Malinowski
2808 Sweet Clover
Wauconda, IL 60084
jcrnalinowski@msn . corn
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January 30, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

carl kramer
29w60l waynewood d
west chicago, ii 60185
milratl693@comcast.net
6305200773
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February 4, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Lapikas
2504 Par Four Court
Joliet, Illinois 60436
rjohn22723@aol .com
815—729—2135
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January 30, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re; Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brian ORourke
2112 West Schiller
Chicago, IL 60622
sprucegoose02@yahoo.com
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February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mark Scully
1121 S Wabena Ave
Minooka, IL 60447
motorphoto829@gmail.com
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February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 V. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Juan Martinez
2201 Tamarack Dr.
Joliet, Illinois 60432
juarnart2 8@yahoo . corn
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2/8/2013 PC #5085

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therrisult, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Clearwater
5s520 Beau Bien
Naperville, IL 60540
Jclearwatercarpentersmarketing . org
13127873076
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